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Updated SCRA Notice Disclosure

We have been waiting for a revised SCRA Notice Disclosure since November of
2024, and it is finally here!

On April 15th, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
issued a Mortgagee Letter that revised the Servicemembers Civil Relief Act
Notice Disclosure. The letter extended the expiration date of the disclosure to
March 31st, 2028. We believe this is the only change on the notice.

The updated notice can be found here.

CCI suggests sharing this information with your mortgage lending department
to ensure the correct SCRA Notice Disclosure with the new expiration date is
implemented within your core provider. For any questions, you can contact us
via inquiries@completecompli.com.
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